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Message from the Guest Editor

The topics of the Special Issue will concern: trauma
management, analysis and diagnosis of trauma, treatment
of trauma, reconstruction of the dynamics of trauma,
description of the timing of the trauma, and
multidisciplinary assessment of trauma.

The specialized branches involved are: Forensic medicine
and forensic pathology, Pathological anatomy, Pediatrics,
General and specialist surgery, Maxillofacial surgery,
Anesthesia and resuscitation, Neurology, Translational
medicine, Pulmonology, Cardiology, Infectious diseases,
Urology, Physiatry, Orthopedics, Psychiatry, Geriatrics,
Internal Medicine, Gynecology and Obstetrics,
Gastroenterology and hepatology, Nephrology, Cardiac
surgery, Neurosurgery, Toxicology, Genetics, Biology,
Psychology, Clinical chemistry, Computer engineering,
Sports medicine, Rehabilitation medicine, Neuroradiology,
Forensic entomology, Forensic veterinary, and Forensic
anthropology.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

You are cordially invited to submit research articles, short
communications, comprehensive reviews, case reports or
interesting images for consideration and publication in
Diagnostics (ISSN 2075-4418). Diagnostics is published in
open access format – research articles, reviews and other
contents are released on the Internet immediately aAer
acceptance. The scientific community and the general
public have unlimited and free access to the content as
soon as it is published. We would be pleased to welcome
you as one of our authors.
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